
From:   Joel Schneider   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 07, 2008

Subject:   FCC File No. 0121-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The dates requested have been amended so as not to overlap the existing grant.


